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Via Electroníc Filing

RE: Agency Request for Correction Letter, Tracking Number 2018-00174,
correcting 8 CCR 1203-5, Colorado Department of Agriculture Rules
Pertaining to the Administration and Enforcement of the Colorado Nursery
Act, { 35-26-10L - 1.75, C..R.S., SOS Tracking No. 2017-00õ98

Dear Mr. Williams:

The Commissioner of the Colorado Department of Agriculture ("Department")
adopted changes to the Department's rules "Administration and Enforcement of the
Colorado Nursery Act" on February 22, 2018, effective April 15, 2018. The Attorney
General's rule opinion rü¡as electronically filed with your office on February 27 ,2018,
tracking number 2017-00598.

Within the rule attached to the agency's request for the Attorney General's rule
opinion, a typographical error with regard to the introductory paragraph has been
identified. Specifically, the following introductory paragraph was marked for
deletion in the adopted rule and so should have been removed from the final rule
filed with the Secretary of State:

Pursuant to the provisions and requirements of the Colorado Nursery
Act to regulate the sale and distribution of nursery stock, and by
authority of Title 35, Article 26, Section 111, C.R.S., the following rules,
which apply to all nursery stock sold or offered for sale in this state, are
hereby promulgated:

A copy of the corrected introduction to the rule has been fiIed with the agency's
request for this correction letter, tracking number 2018-00174.
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This requested change is submitted to you for publishing in the Colorado Code of
Regulations pursuant to $ 24-4-I03(11)(dXID, C.R.S., of the State Administrative
Procedure Act. The matter being corrected is a non-substantive typographical
error.

Please let me know if you require any further information. Thank you for your
assistance.

Sincerely,

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

BRENNA K. FII{N
Assistant Attorney General
Agriculture Unit
Business and Licensing
720.508.6366
720.508.6037 (FAX)
Email: brenna.finn@coag. gov

cc: Karen Lover, Executive Assistant
Colorado Department of Agriculture


